A Berkeley

Weathersfield Service Group
Manager’s Report
July 31, 2014
Financials

Financials are posted on the community website.

Work Orders

Since June 13" we have 3 new work orders & have closed 2 work orders.

Landscaping

Normal maintenance continues.
Because of recent storms several trees toppled & have been removed. Another
dead tree was removed as it was a safety hazard per arborist Keith Wright. We

have also asked Keith to provide an estimate for a second dead tree.

Special Projects

David Carroll & Gregg Melville have begun the porch project. They have
completed repairs & painting for the first priority list & will begin the second
priority list in August.

The crew at Asphalt Enterprises repaired several sidewalks & the entrance to the
570 close.
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